February 26, 2014
To Whom It May Concern:

I have had the distinct pleasure of having Lauren Malicsi as a student in my Advanced Algebra math class at Kennedy Middle School.  Lauren took ninth grade Algebra as an eighth grader.  She was more than the ideal student.  In order to achieve the highest grades and my deepest respect, Lauren demonstrated outstanding leadership and maintained a clear sense of purpose.

The academics at Kennedy Middle School are most challenging, and Lauren fulfilled all the requirements.  With Lauren’s superior knowledge and involvement in mathematics, she developed a strong sense of confidence with a postitive attitude.  Therefore, I could always depend on Lauren to set the best example as a student leader.

Lauren was a team leader in and out of the classroom.  She was the first student to offer her assistance.  I feel certain that you will be impressed with Lauren’s work.  I strongly recommend that you consider Lauren for the position.  Please contact me with any questions and let me know if I can provide any additional information.  You may reach me at 586-285-8865 or by e-mail mmcguire@lsps.org. 

Sincerely,

Mary Jo McGuire

Lake Shore Public Schools

8th Grade Mathematics Teacher

